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NIPWG Letter: 02/2015 

To NIPWG Members Date 22 October 2015 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: Revision of chapters 1-3 of the DCEG draft  

 
References: NIPWG Action Item 1/6 
http://www.iho.int/mtg_docs/com_wg/NIPWG/NIPWG1/NIPWG_Minutes_final.pdf  

Reflecting the outcome of the context feature discussion we had during our last Monaco meeting, and 
considering pending harmonisation discussion with the S100WG/S-101SubWG, I reviewed the DCEG. 

I’m happy to announce that the review is completed and that the file is ready for group review. The file 
could be downloaded from the NIPWG wiki at  

http://wp12183585.server-he.de/npubwiki/wiki/index.php/File:DCEG.doc 

or directly at  

http://wp12183585.server-he.de/npubwiki/wiki/images/a/a9/DCEG.doc 

 

You may find the file attached to the email for your convenience.  

 

Please note that only chapters 1-3 should be reviewed. I added a couple of question marks and I 
would be happy to receive your ideas / suggestions on them. 

 

I would like to invite you to provide feedback by the 18 December 2015 at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, Chairman 
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